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25th Avenue Grade Separation Project Benefits

Overall Project Benefits 

• Pedestrian, cyclist, and motorist safety

• Safe rail operations and fewer system-wide delays

• Improved traffic flow and enhanced east-west 

connectivity 

• Reduced train horn noise
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Elevated Track & New Station Location



Project Update

▪ Project is 90% complete

– Track completely separated from vehicles, pedestrians, and cyclists

– 28th Avenue new east-west connection open

– New Hillsdale Station open

▪ Ongoing Work

– Completion of northern parking lot

– Retaining walls at 31st and 25th Avenues

– Irrigation and landscaping
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Progress Photos: 31st Avenue 
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Progress Photos: North Parking Lot



Station Improvements
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New Station Benefits 

• Centerboard platform 

Convenient access to both 

north and southbound trains

• Additional and improved 

shelters

• New landscaping, mosaic 

wall, aesthetics inspired by 

Bay Meadows 



New Station Map - Overview 

8
Map at completion of the 25th Avenue Grade Separation Project. 



New Station Map – Platform Area 
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Mini-High & Wheelchair Lift Location 



Station – Ramp Entrances
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28th Avenue Sidewalk & Northern Parking Lot 

to Ramp Entrance

Southern Parking Lot & 

Underpass to Ramp Entrance
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New Hillsdale Station – Now Open 

https://youtu.be/bw3gxD40ZLg

https://youtu.be/bw3gxD40ZLg
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Website: www.caltrain.com/25thGS

Phone: (800) 660-4287

Email: SMGradeSep@Caltrain.com 

Twitter: @Caltrain, @GoCaltrain

Contact Information


